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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Tree Lopping and Branch Removal 
Mary K Park  9 to 11 May 2024 

TREE LOPPING AND BRANCH REMOVAL 

Council wishes to advise that tree lopping and branch removal works will commence at 
Mary Kathleen Memorial Park (Mary K Park) from 8:00am tomorrow, 9 May 2024. Works 
are expected to take three days.  

We will aim to minimise playground closure at Mary K Park, but this will be necessary 
at some stages. 

Please be aware of increased traffic in and around the parking area at Mary K Park and 
the Visitor Information Centre, as contractors remove green waste. 

PARK RUN 

Contractors will ensure the Park Run track is clear and open from 6:00am on Saturday 
morning, 11 May 2024, with work to resume if necessary from 9:00am. 

Council apologises for any inconvenience caused and would like to thank the community 

for their understanding and patience during these works. Should you have any questions 

or concerns regarding this matter, please contact Council’s administration office. 

Philip Keirle 

Chief Executive Officer 

8 May 2024 
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